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Project completion 
Work is now completed on the intersection 
upgrade at Princes Highway between James 
Street and south of Torrens Street, 
Blakehurst.  

The upgrade will help reduce delays for 
motorists, whilst improving safety and 
pedestrian access at the intersections.  

This project is the final project within the  
Gateway to the South Pinch Points Program, 
which is an Easing Sydney’s Congestion 
initiative.    

The program is linked to the NSW 
Government’s Future Transport Strategy 
2056, which acknowledges the vital role 
transport plays in the land use, tourism and 
economic development of our towns and 
cities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What the upgrade has delivered 
• Removal of existing tidal flow 

arrangement 

• Widening of Princes Highway to create 
four dedicated through lanes travelling 
northbound and three dedicated 
through lanes travelling southbound 

• Upgrade of the Princes Highway at 
Water, Bunyala, Church and Torrens 
streets intersections 

• Re-surfacing of the car park located 
between Water Street and Church 
Street with additional car spaces added 

• Installation of new pedestrian 
crossings at Bunyala, Water and 
Torrens streets. 
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Thank You 

We would like to thank the local community, 
surrounding businesses and road users who 
have been patient and understanding while we 
built this important upgrade. 
 

Contact us  

If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team:  

1800 897 841 (24 hours) 

projects@wardcivil.com.au 

nswroads.work/torrens 

 

 

 

 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 897 841. 

Location of work: Princes Highway upgrade between James Street and south of Torrens 

Street  
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